

CITY OF SAINT PAUL

OFFICE OF THE CITY COUNCIL 310 CITY HALL 15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer EMAIL: <u>legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us</u> PHONE: (651) 266-8585 FAX: (651) 266-8574

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615

March 22, 2024

Cecelia Resendiz 1056 Beech St. St. Paul, MN 55106

VIA MAIL

Re: Appeal for Property at 1056 Beech Street

Dear Cecelia Resendiz:

This is to confirm that at the March 19, 2024 Legislative Hearing, at which we were unable to reach you, Legislative Hearing Officer Marcia Moermond continued the matter to Legislative Hearing on **Tuesday, April 9, 2024 at 1 p.m. in room 330 City Hall/Court House** for further discussion after building inspector visit to the property.

As discussed in the hearing, Building Inspector Clint Zane or Nathan Bruhn will be in touch to conduct a building-only Code Compliance Inspection. Please reach out to your insurance adjuster to see if someone can be at the property with you once this is scheduled.

If you have any questions or issues, please contact Sonia Romero in our office at 651-266-8663, as she speaks Spanish.

Sincerely, /s/ Joanna Zimny Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant

c:

Vacant Building Staff Nathan Bruhn Clint Zane